M BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPO

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEQ r%\(
DATE: May 28, 2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 13-0227
Baltimore City Landmark List — Parkway Theatre

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports Council Bill 13-0227. If
passed, this Bill will select the Parkway Theatre located at 3 West North Avenue in the Station
North neighborhood as a historical landmark to be included on the Baltimore City Landmark
List. Passage of this Bill will assist the redevelopment of the theater and the surrounding
neighborhood.

BDC supports the Bill with the caveat that only the exterior of the theatre is placed on the
Landmark List at this time.
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